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March 3, 2022 
 
Board of Directors 
Eastern Kern APCD 
2700 “M” Street, Suite 302 
Bakersfield, California 93301 
 
SUBJECT: Fugitive Dust Control Grant for Tehachapi Municipal Airport 
 
Honorable Board: 
 
The Eastern Kern Air Pollution Control District (District) receives annual AB 2766 “air quality 
impact” funds collected through the DMV from each vehicle registered in Eastern Kern County.  
The District uses these funds for projects related to reducing mobile source emissions necessary 
to comply with the California Clean Air Act.  This includes mitigating mobile source generated 
fugitive dust. 
 
The Tehachapi Municipal Airport has proposed an eligible project to apply a dust palliative to 
approximately 20 acres of the Airport.  The estimated total cost of this project is $34,097.72.  The 
District has budgeted funds for such projects.  Agreement 03-001-2022 will provide AB 2766 
funds for 100 percent of eligible costs, up to a maximum of $34,097.72. 
 
Three copies of the proposed agreement, a sample copy of which is attached, were sent to the 
Tehachapi Municipal Airport to approve by signature, and are expected to be returned to the 
District prior to the Board Meeting.  If any significant changes are identified by the applicant, the 
item will be withdrawn and the Agreement will be held to the May 2022 Board Meeting.   
 
IT IS RECOMMENDED your Board approve and authorize Chairman to sign Agreement 03-
001-2022 with Tehachapi Municipal Airport for the AB 2766 fugitive dust control project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Glen E. Stephens, P.E. 
Air Pollution Control Officer 
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